

United Nations Climate Change Secretariat

Nations Unies

Secrétariat sur les changements climatiques

Mr. Manish Dabkara EKI Energy Services Limited 325 Prem Trade Center Maharani Road, Indore India Date:

30 November 2015

Reference:

INQ-03772-EB

Direct line:

+49 228 815 1669

Sent by e-mail to: manish@enkingint.org

Re.: Removal of bundle partners

Dear Mr. Dabkara,

I would like to inform you that your communication of 14 September 2015 has been reconsidered by the CDM Executive Board (the Board), at its eighty-seventh meeting as per paragraph 55of the meeting report.

The Board took note of the approach communicated to you by the secretariat on 9 November 2015 and agreed to further consider the case upon receipt of your response.

Thank you for contacting the Board with your request.

Yours sincerely,

Raiesh Sethi

Secretary to the CDM Executive Board